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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Adam Yust <ajyust@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2020 4:19 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Fwd: License Hearing for Mucci's Italian - 786 Randolph Avenue
Attachments: Hearing_Agenda.pdf

PLEASE SUBMIT TO THE WRITTEN RECORD. THANKS. 
 
Dear City Council, 
 
I urge your approval of the Liquor On Sale Sunday license for Mucci's Italian.  
 
As a neighbor and lifelong resident of West 7th, our people and businesses are what make us the best neighborhood in 
Saint Paul. Personal opinion but let's be real - fact.  
 
Unique establishments like the presence of businesses like Mucci's Italian, should be able to diversify their streams of 
revenue through the sale of booze. I view that as the price of admission for living in a vibrant neighborhood. West 7th 
would surely be less desirable if there were no businesses selling drinks, or clothes, or food, I could go on...  
 
Sometimes, I feel like going to the Spot bar for a cocktail, and sometimes I feel like going to Mucci's Italian. Please give 
me the freedom to chose.  
 
Regards, 
Adam Yust    
2xx Mc Boal Street 
55102 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com> 
Date: Tue, Jan 28, 2020 at 11:18 AM 
Subject: License Hearing for Mucci's Italian - 786 Randolph Avenue 
To: <ajyust@gmail.com> 
 

  

NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE HEARING 

 A License Hearing has been scheduled to address concerns/objections raised related to the following license 
application:  

 Mucci’s Italian, 786 Randolph Avenue, to upgrade to full Liquor On Sale – 100 Seats or Less, and 
Liquor On Sale Sunday licenses.  

You are invited to attend and participate. 

Date/Time:         2/3/2020 at 10:00 a.m.  
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Location:             Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse 

                           15 West Kellogg Boulevard 

                           St. Paul, MN 55102 

  

At the hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested parties. At the end of the 
hearing, a recommendation may be made as to whether the license should be approved, approved with 
conditions, or referred to an Administrative Law Judge. The City Council will have the final authority to grant or 
deny the licenses. 

An agenda, including information about the applicants and the correspondence of concern, is attached and 
available at the City’s website. 

  

Questions may be directed to LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 

  

 Hearing Agenda.pdf 
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--  
Cheers, 
Adam Yust 


